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New Library Services Platform Going Live!
We are scheduled to go live with our new library services platform on Monday, December 9!  
So, what exactly does that mean?

Starting December 9th...
• Library classified professionals and student assistants
     will be using a new system to use to check items in 
     and out.  The sytem will be linked with Banner, 
     meaning everyone will automatically have a library  
     account.
• Library users will begin receiving library receipts and
     notifications through their VCCCD email
• Library classified professionals and librarians will begin
     cataloging new items in the new system

Starting Spring 2020...
• The library will have a redesigned website with a 
     single search box that will allow students, 
     classified professionals, and faculty to...
 - Search across all library resources at once
            (books, articles, and more!)
 - Search and request items from Oxnard 
            College and Moorpark College
• Librarians will work to update library research
     guides and videos to reflect the new website 
     and system

Beyond that...
• The library will be working with IT to set up online library fine payment

As with any new technology, there will be an adjustment period, and errors and issues to work out.  
Your librarians will still be working after the go live date to improve the new system and adapt it to 
meet the needs of the VC community.

Questions? Contact Kaela.
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Contact Us

Peter Sezzi
Librarian, Chair
805-289-6189
psezzi@vcccd.edu

Kaela Casey
Librarian
805-289-6563
kcasey@vcccd.edu

Reference Desk
805-289-6382
vclibrary@vcccd.edu

Linda Kennedy
Librarian
805-289-6399
linda_kennedy1@vcccd.edu

Hope everyone had a great semester!  Remember that the library is here to support you!  
Contact us anytime for...

• Scheduling library instruction for your courses (on-campus, VCEC, online... we’ll make it work!)
• Requesting instructional videos
• Ordering books for the library collection
• Placing textbooks on reserve
• Donating textbooks for the Lending Library
• Scheduling a display in one or more of our display cases or art tracks
• Discussing ideas for collaboration or other ways we can support students

Have a great break, and we’ll see you in the spring semester!

See You Next Year!

Building your ZTC course? We can help!
The Ventura College Library is eager to share the latest information that was learned from the most 
recent participation in this fall’s OER/ZTC courses and sessions. 

Join us for a Lunch and Learn session on Monday, December 9 at 12:00pm in LRC 205 to learn about 
library services and resources that are available to support the development and creation of ZTC 
courses.

We look forward to seeing you there!
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OER &
ZTC
LUNCH AND LEARN 

VENTURA COLLEGE LIBRARY

Discover how Library services and resources
can help you build your next ZTC course.

DECEMBER 9, 2019 | LRC 205 | 12:00 PM
WE'LL PROVIDE THE FOOD IF YOU'LL PROVIDE YOUR TIME!
 

Questions? Please contact Linda at Linda_Kennedy1@vcccd.edu



Starting December 9, 2019
- Paperless library receipts and notifications
 
Starting January 2020
- New library website and search interface
- Improved ability to search for and
   request items from any VCCCD library

NEW THINGS

ARE ON THE

HORIZON

Changes are coming soon to the libraries at 
Moorpark College, Oxnard College, and Ventura College!

Questions? Contact your librarians at:
dkaprelian@vcccd.edu (MC)
tstough@vcccd.edu (OC)
kcasey@vcccd.edu (VC)
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